
FOI175 Response 

Request 

Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust, 
  
I am seeking to receive information regarding the Tier 3 Weight Management service that is 
available to your patients. 
  
Could I request answers to the below questions: 
  
What is the name of the Tier 3 Weight Management Service available to your patients? 
  
Do you commission the Tier 3 Weight Management Service? 
  
If not, who does? 
  
What number of patients have been referred to this service in the last 12 months of available data? 
 

Response 

Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health Foundation Trust explicitly provide mental health services.  

As part of the services offered by the Trust, we provide intervention and treatment for patients 
suffering with eating disorders.  

However, the criteria for our Eating Disorder Service does not include individuals suffering with 
severe and complex obesity which may require intervention from a Tier 3 Weight Management 
Service. 

With the above in mind note that the Trust does not provide a Tier 3 Weight Management Service, 
nor do we accept referrals for individuals suffering with complex obesity which require treatment for 
weight loss. 

This request is therefore not applicable to the Trust.  

To obtain information on Tier 3 Weight Management Service please redirect your request to 
Birmingham and Solihull Clinical Commissioning Group (BSOL CCG).  

 

 

 


